Dorie Summons (ADE)

From: Stephen Prince <stephen.prince@nt.crosscountyschools.com>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 3:08 PM

To: ADE.CharterSchools

Cc: Jessica Stacy

Subject: Re: Enroliment

i
i Caution: This is an external email and may contain a suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking
| links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact ADE IT Services.

i

Hello Mrs. Dorie,

There are currently no budgetary constraints or needs at this time for this amendment. The elementary school
participates in CEP so all students eat a free lunch and breakfast.

On Fri, Sep 15, 2023 at 2:07 PM ADE.CharterSchools <ADE.CharterSchools@ade.arkansas.gov> wrote:

We also need the budget projection and the current year to date free and reduced lunch for a complete amendment
request.

Dorie

From: Jessica Stacy <jessica.stacy@crosscountyschools.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 2:01 PM

To: ADE.CharterSchools <ADE.CharterSchools@ade.arkansas.gov>; stephen.prince@nt.crosscountyschools.com
Subject: Re: Enrollment

Caution: This is an external email and may contain a suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact ADE IT Services.

Attached is an updated Charter Amendment Request Form. Let me know if you have any questions.

Jessica Stacy
Principal

Cross County Elementary



